
12/08/2021 

MR V Evanian 
9 Haigh AVE 
Belrosse NSW 2085 
vigen@fmw.com.au 

RE: DA2020/0393 - 28 Lockwood Avenue BELROSE NSW 2085

Thank you for the opportunity to make this submission, as I stated in my first submission, this is 
a wonderful development that will add value to the area and allow for more diversity and 
amenities and much needed housing supply to the area. This development will create much 
needed jobs for the local community and the State. I am 100% in favour of this development 
and encourage Council to approve the development. Thank you. 
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